Tiffany Hale
214 Collins Street
Berlin, NH 03570

November 21, 2018

Mayor Paul Grenier
168 Main Street
Berlin, NH 03570

Dear Mayor Grenier,

The notice of vacancy for alternate members on the Zoning Board of Adjustment which
| noticed in The Berlin Sun has piqued my interest. | do meet the qualifications of being
over 18 and a resident of Berlin, in addition | am passionate about the future of our
wonderful community.

In the past | have served as a 4-H Council member and a Fairboard planning member. |
am as a result familiar with general board protocol. | have already invested my time in
the City of Berlin taking part in volunteer activities including the Main Street
‘beautification day, assisting with a church based commuity clothing swap, and
establishing a mothers' support group. | find joy in contributing to my City. | believe my
background and involvement in the Berlin community would make me an excellent
candidate for the Zoning Board of Adjustment.

Thank you for your time and consideration. if you wish to discuss this prospect further |
can be reached via phone 340-6029 or e-mail haletiff817 @gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Tlffany Haie




